
 
E-Newsletter ▪ July 2018 ▪ www.nacep.org/micep 

 

Page 1 
 

MiCEP Board of Directors Membership Information Upcoming Events 
 
Save the Dates! Upcoming Conferences 
MiCEP Conference (Please note the date change) 
The MiCEP conference returns to the H Hotel in Midland on October 1-2. More details will be emailed to MiCEP members as 
the date approaches and will be available on the MiCEP website.   
Click here to download the save the date flyer 
Visit the MiCEP events page at http://www.nacep.org/micep/events/.  
 
NACEP National Conference 
The National Alliance of Concurrent Enrollment Partnerships will host its National Conference on November 5-6 in San 
Antonio, Texas. Detailed information is available at http://conference.nacep.org/. 
 

 
 
MiCEP Reducing Membership Fees  
The MiCEP will be reducing the organization’s membership fees for 2018-19. The Executive Board made the decision to reduce 
the fees due to the financial constraints faced at Michigan high schools, career centers, intermediate school districts, colleges, 
and universities. The new membership fees are: 

• Institutional Membership: $40 
• Individual Membership: $20 
• Retiree from an Institutional Member: $15 

Information about joining MiCEP is available at http://www.nacep.org/micep/membership/.  
 
MiCEP Executive Board Restructuing 
The MiCEP Executive Board has voted to restructure. The board will be adding President-elect and Past-President positions to 
the board, and has eliminated the role of Vice President. The restructuring will allow for better continuity within the organization 
and increase continuity. 
 

http://www.nacep.org/micep/bod/
http://www.nacep.org/micep/membership/
http://www.nacep.org/micep/events/
http://www.nacep.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/MiCEP2018Conference.pdf
http://www.nacep.org/micep/events/
http://conference.nacep.org/
http://www.nacep.org/micep/membership/


Michigan Department of Education Features Early/Middle Colleges As 
Student Pathway 
View the MDE’s Top 10 in 10 in 2: Growing Talent Through Early/Middle Colleges YouTube 
video featuring Chief Deputy Superintendent Sheila Alles at https://youtu.be/9GrbTIndcx8. 
She discusses the importance of Early/Middle Colleges as a student pathway to support 
Michigan’s Strategic Plan to become a Top 10 education state in 10 years. 

 
 
Governor Snyder’s Marshall Plan’s Impact on Concurrent Enrollment 
The State of Michigan has unveiled the Marshall Plan for Talent Senate Bill 941-942 to help create a business and education 
collaboration.  The goal of the Marshall Plan is to help students and adults prepare for careers of today and tomorrow by 
increasing career exploration, evolving current educational strategies towards competency based education, and to create 
multiple pathways to achieve success.  The State of Michigan estimates that by the year 2024 there will be 811,055 high-
demand career openings with $49,094,842,059 in potential earnings (www.michigan.gov/ted/).  It makes sense to keep our local 
talent in place by guiding students to a career path in these high demand careers. What better way than to begin exploring careers 
while still in middle and high school? 
 
Career exploration expansion is being planned through multiple avenues.  Career navigation tools such as MI Career Cruising 
and MI Bright future are two of the features already in plan in the Marshall Plan.  These programs allow students to begin to plan 
for what it might be after high school and to take the necessary steps to make a dream a reality. According to the MI Bright 
Future website (www.mibrightfuture.org/) this program “addresses the long-term workforce needs in Michigan, especially in 
high-demand occupations, by supporting the development of an informed, educated, skilled and experienced talent pipeline. MI 
Bright Future is a partnership of k-12, workforce development, post-secondary partners, and chambers of commerce working to 
integrate career planning technology tools with the existing educational development planning process and career awareness and 
readiness strategies in the K-12 school system”.  Opportunity exists to apply for grant funding.  Go to 
https://www.michigan.gov/ted for more information. 
.  
 
Listserv Available 
MiCEP’s listserv is now available. General information about the service is posted at http://listserv.nacep.org/listinfo.cgi/micep-
nacep.org. Individuals can subscribe to the by clicking on the link. Listserv members can send a message to the email list by 
sending a message to micep@listserv.nacep.org. 
 
  
Visit Our Webpage 
Visit the MiCEP webpage located at www.nacep.org/micep.  
 
The site includes information about: 

• Board of Directors 
• Membership 
• Events 
• By-Laws 

 

  
 
The MiCEP newsletter is produced by the MiCEP Communications Committee: 
Leah Melichar, Committee Chair, Ferris State University 
Barry Hall, Committee Co-chair, Ferris State University 
Deb Coates, Committee Member, Kalamazoo Valley Community College 
 
For More Information about MiCEP, contact: 
DeeDee Stakley, MiCEP President 
Phone: 231-591-5981 
Email: DeeDeeStakley@ferris.edu 
Web: www.nacep.org/micep  
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